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From: Irene Cavatore [icavatore@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 1:45 PM
To: EP, RegComments

My family is in the process of negotiating a lease with a gas company. One of our biggest concerns is the lack
of accountability for the gas companies and the critical need for stricter regulations. Too much damage has been
done to our environment already. Please create oversight and regulations that protect the environment.
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